<

Man oh Man did yall mis a fun retreat in Palestine. I didnt even
get any UGLY emails when I got home. YEE HAWWWW..... Next year
has been booked. I think half of us came home sick tho. Becky bridges
and I both started with the HACKS on the way home Friday, Judy Hicks
had it, Helen Seidel sounded kinda nasely when I talked to her this week
too. Sorry yall, you told me to order pretty weather, u didnt say nothing
about the allergy stuff. HA HA. On to Bee Business

1. T have no notes from last months meeting (since I wasnt there),
so lets wing it. Some reminders here. Row Quilts, and 2 gallon projects.

2. The Christmas party is set for Dec. Carol will tell us the details
at the meeting.

3. This months meeting will hosted by Joyce and Mickey, at the
Pine Forest Baptist Church in Vidor Texas. Joyce will provide cornbread
and eating supplies, and Mickey is making 2 diff kinds of soup. So
bring covered dishes to share . You may arrive as early at 9 am. We can

bring machines to work on our OWN projects. From either direction
(Beaumont or Lousiana) take the 861 A exit FM 105 north. About 5
miles north on FM 105 north. Church is on the left. Go around
back, the room we are using is connected to the gymnasium. You

October, 2010
Happy Scrappers

should see my Black Titan around back.
4. Be on the look out for next years projects.

See yall at the meeting

http://happyscrappers.net23.net/

Scrappily Yours
PJ Brossard

409-988-1259 (cell)
409-883-4162 (home)
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